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Dear  
 

ASIC Consultation Paper 369: Remaking ASIC Class Orders (CO) on platforms CO 13/172 & CO 13/763 
 
The Financial Services Council (FSC) welcomes the opportunity to provide feedback to ASIC on the above 
consultation. 
 
The FSC is supportive of re-making the above Class Orders for the stated reasons, subject to the following 
specific issues in which the FSC and its members are concerned. These concerns are in relation to ASIC CO 
13/763 – Investor Directed Portfolio Services (IDPS) Instrument and proposed “re-made” replacement only. 
That is, that they are or will not operate as effectively as they could. 
 
Request to add option as basis for Licensee providing electronic access to information to clients 
 
Members have expressed concern that obtaining the required “agreement” from pre-existing clients, as 
referred to in paragraph (27)(b)(i), as the only basis of providing electronic access to information, rather than 
Quarterly Reporting, would be unworkable in the context of current market practice.  
 
Background 
 
Paragraph (27) of CO 13/763 provides: 
 

 
 
Paragraph (27) provides in effect that licensees can either provide a Quarterly Report within a month of the 
end of the quarter – (27)(a) (and refer to Paragraph 29) or electronic access to similar information but being 








